
Withholding DMV Clearance for Personal Check,  

E-check, or Debit Card Payments 

 

 As of March 1, 2018, the Tax Office will be 

withholding DMV clearance from those taxpayers who 

pay with a personal check or e-check for 10 days while 

the check/debit card clears.  If a DMV clearance is needed 

on the day of payment, the payment must be paid with 

cash, debit/credit card, bank check, or money order.  

 


